
From: Amanda Doran >  
Sent: 27 August 2022 23:16 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is Amanda Doran 
I  
 
The reasons for my objection are as follows: 
 
I am very concerned about the noise pollution created by both lorries and cooling equipment in 
particular, exacerbated significantly by the large scale of the proposed plans.  
 
I object to the unnecessary and damaging impact on the loss of agricultural land for future food 
security. Solar panels do not require good quality agricultural land.  
 
I object to the loss of public footpaths, uninterrupted countryside views and cohesive countryside 
environment. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Amanda Doran 
 




